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For Date: 01/28/2024  -  Sunday   

Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

24-1132         0007 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-00:07:41                 Arvd-00:10:03  Clrd-00:17:44
         Narrative:      

Caller states he struck a deer. Cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

24-1140         0631 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:31:40  Clrd-07:35:51
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.

24-1142         1124 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
  Location/Address:    [WEG 524] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                                                     Arvd-11:25:14  Clrd-11:30:26
         Narrative:      

Property check done.

24-1143         1145 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-12:22:57  Clrd-12:42:02
         Narrative:      

One citation issued for speeding.

24-1144         1543 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-15:47:53                 Arvd-15:47:55  Clrd-15:47:56
         Narrative:      

Attached party reporting his vehicle was struck at Market   
Basket on 1/28 at approximately 1100 hours.

         Narrative:      
Minor damage on the front right side of vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Officer will follow up with Market Basket at a later time.

24-1145         1614 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    LIBERTY ST
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting EMS transport for male party with   
bloody nose.   
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         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.   

24-1147         1638 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 904] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Sig-2, Commercial Burglary alarm, back door.   

         Narrative:      
Dispatch cancelled by key holder with valid pass code.   

24-1149         1944 ALARM, SCHOOL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:03:16                 Arvd-21:03:16  Clrd-21:03:17
         Narrative:      

SIG-2, School alarm, door #5.   

24-1150         2159 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting help getting a hold of nursing staff.   

         Narrative:      
Nursing staff notified and with C.P.

24-1151         2300 DISTURBANCE REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-23:02:29                 Arvd-23:06:12  Clrd-23:40:28
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-23:02:30                 Arvd-23:06:11  Clrd-23:40:28
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-23:06:29                 Arvd-23:06:30  Clrd-23:40:27
         Narrative:      

e911 hangup, sounds of verbal argument heard in the   
background. No answer on call back.    

         Narrative:      
Verbal disagreement. Both parties advised of their 209a   
rights but declined at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

For Date: 01/29/2024  -  Monday   

24-1154         0636 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-06:36:13  Clrd-07:32:18
         Narrative:      

No violations observed.   

24-1155         0741 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   
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  Location/Address:    RIVER ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting her dog got loose in the area around 0630.    
Dog described as a tan Pit Mix.  Caller would like the   
information logged in case the dog is located.

24-1156         0801 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1092] NORTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ Rear side door.

         Narrative:      
Alarm cancelled via key holder.

24-1158         0906 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:06:27  Clrd-09:09:21
         Narrative:      

Warning for fail to yield right of way.

24-1161         0940 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    WALNUT ST + COWEESET LN
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:40:19  Clrd-10:41:19
         Narrative:      

One citation issued for speeding.

24-1163         1013 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for tow release. Tow only form issued.

24-1165         1043 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST + OLIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                                                     Arvd-10:43:41  Clrd-10:44:28
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for speeding.

24-1166         1050 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:03:41  Clrd-11:42:12
         Narrative:      

One citation and one warning issued.

24-1167         1110 FRAUD IMPERSONATION REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:42:19                                Clrd-11:43:04
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                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-11:43:11                 Arvd-11:43:19  Clrd-11:53:39
         Narrative:      

Party in station reporting someone is possibly trying to   
impersonate him.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-1168         1132 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for an LTC renewal. Receipt issued.

24-1169         1132 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for LTC renewal. Receipt issued.

24-1170         1220 INVESTIGATIVE SERVICES REPORT TAKEN    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-12:21:43                 Arvd-12:56:12  Clrd-14:28:25
         Narrative:      

D2 en route to Kingston for a follow up.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-1176         1329 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-13:30:41                 Arvd-13:30:43  Clrd-13:51:59
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-13:32:59                 Arvd-13:34:47  Clrd-13:52:00
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a two car MVA. No PI.   

24-1178         1415 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:15:28  Clrd-14:17:38
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-1181         1427 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                                                     Arvd-14:27:24  Clrd-15:44:24
         Narrative:      

Monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for red light violation.

24-1182         1502 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 610] STEPPING STONE DR + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:02:34  Clrd-15:32:04
         Narrative:      

Two warnings for speeding in school zone.

24-1183         1536 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:36:53  Clrd-15:40:02
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front license plate.

24-1185         1551 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for LTC renewal. Receipt issued.

24-1186         1607 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 699] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:24:19                 Arvd-16:29:37  Clrd-16:33:28
         Narrative:      

Party requesting assistance with a MV lockout.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle has been unlocked.

24-1189         1636 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station with LTC renewal paperwork. Receipt issued.

24-1190         1734 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] WASHINGTON ST
         Narrative:      

Multiple E911 callers reporting a MVA in Easton. Callers   
transferred to Easton via PSAP.

24-1191         1848 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for LTC. License issued.

24-1192         1919 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [EAO] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-19:31:43                 Arvd-19:33:11  Clrd-19:45:38
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-19:31:46                 Arvd-19:31:56  Clrd-19:44:15
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-19:37:18                 Arvd-19:37:19  Clrd-19:44:25
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a hit & run MVA. No PI. Caller   
transferred to Easton via PSAP.

         Narrative:      
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Easton contacted station via PSAP stating MV Possibly headed   
into our town. Vehicle described as a silver/white older   
model Ford Expedition.

         Narrative:      
Unable to locate a vehicle that matches that description.

24-1193         1944 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    [WEG 794] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                                                     Arvd-19:44:15  Clrd-19:48:45
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for marked lanes violation.

24-1194         2120 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-21:20:06  Clrd-21:24:11
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

24-1195         2127 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-21:27:25  Clrd-21:32:29
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

24-1196         2145 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-21:45:38  Clrd-21:53:47
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

For Date: 01/30/2024  -  Tuesday   

24-1197         0155 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 01/30/2024 0210
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-01:57:47                 Arvd-02:06:56  Clrd-02:10:31
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 commercial alarm, zone 5 front door far end, 220   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Accidental by employee.

24-1202         0303 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-03:03:34  Clrd-03:13:41
         Narrative:      

220 out with a female party at the attached location.

         Narrative:      
Party stated she could not sleep so she came to smoke a   
cigarette on one of the benches in front of the barber shop.   
 Party checks out okay.

24-1204         0325 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-03:25:28  Clrd-03:35:09
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

24-1205         0357 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-03:57:36  Clrd-04:00:38
         Narrative:      

Citations issued for speeding.

24-1206         0557 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1448] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-06:00:31                 Arvd-06:01:48  Clrd-06:25:33
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-06:00:33                 Arvd-06:00:35  Clrd-06:25:35
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller on the line that was flagged down by a party in   
the roadway claiming he was jumped and someone is trying to   
kill him.   

         Narrative:      
220 requesting Fire Department, FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Attached vehicle was questioned and determined to not be   
involved. Party transported to Morton Hospital, all units   
10-20.

24-1207         0628 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Notified DPW of road conditions, they are aware and already   
out salting.

24-1212         0951 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + ROOSEVELT AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:51:35  Clrd-09:53:53
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.
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24-1215         1127 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:27:38                 Arvd-11:27:39  Clrd-11:31:24
         Narrative:      

911 open line. All that could be heard was loud music   
playing.   

         Narrative:      
No emergency showing.   

24-1218         1148 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 619] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:48:04  Clrd-11:54:52
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-1219         1201 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:16:58                 Arvd-12:26:25  Clrd-12:26:26
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting assistance unlocking her vehicle.

24-1223         1500 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + STEPPING STONE DR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:04:11  Clrd-15:31:39
         Narrative:      

One warning issued for speeding in school zone.

24-1225         1508 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                                                     Arvd-15:08:28  Clrd-15:11:01
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for red light violation.

24-1226         1540 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher CHRISTOPHER M NEWMAN 01/30/2024 1608
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + STEPPING STONE DR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:40:00  Clrd-16:02:29
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-15:42:32                 Arvd-15:42:33  Clrd-15:56:03
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-15:55:38                 Arvd-15:56:01  Clrd-16:02:28
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Male party 10-3. Negative Q5. Positive WMS.   
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         Narrative:      
Male party into booking  at this time.

         Narrative:      
Female party will be taking control of the vehicle.

         Narrative:      
On call clerk contacted and bail set to $190.

         Narrative:      
BCI requested for prisoner processing.

         Narrative:      
Party placed in cell at this time.

         Narrative:      
Warrant located in CJIS.

         Narrative:      
Bail money into station, on call clerk notified.

         Narrative:      
BCI into station for prisoner processing, party removed from   
cell.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner has been bailed and released.

         Refer To Arrest:      24-31-AR
            Arrest:    TELISMA, STANLEY MICHAEL       
           Address:    80 S MAIN ST   RANDOLPH, MA
               Age:    30
           Charges:    ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION

24-1228         1744 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ELM ST + PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:46:17  Enrt-17:46:27  Arvd-17:49:51  Clrd-18:03:42
         Narrative:      

Calling party reports that they were involved in a 2 car   
MVA, no PI.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-1229         1759 DISABLED MV Logged / Noted Information   

       Vicinity of:    [WEG 177] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Calling party reports that her husband's van broke down.

         Narrative:      
CP called back to report they got the van running again and   
were able to make it to their destination.

24-1231         2026 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 01/30/2024 2036
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 68] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-20:26:00  Clrd-20:36:49
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Party had an active policy.
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For Date: 01/31/2024  -  Wednesday   

24-1241         0434 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 9] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-04:37:14                 Arvd-04:37:28  Clrd-04:40:32
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/Express Lube/Garage Front Motion

         Narrative:      
All checks secure.

24-1242         0542 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 01/31/2024 0557
  Location/Address:    ARBORVIEW TER
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-05:44:46                 Arvd-05:47:35  Clrd-05:56:43
         Narrative:      

911 request for ambulance.  Husband had fainted and has been   
vomiting last couple of days.  Party is conscious and alert   
at this time.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to the Good Samaritan Hospital by   
ambulance.

24-1243         0632 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 233] WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-06:32:44  Clrd-07:16:54
         Narrative:      

No violations observed.   

24-1244         0632 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:33:34  Clrd-07:05:20
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.

24-1245         0701 DISABLED MV Logged / Noted Information   

       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Christopher R Werner
                       Disp-07:11:11                 Arvd-07:11:14  Clrd-07:11:17
         Narrative:      

Party called to report his pickup has broken down in   
vicinity of 216 N Elm St.  A1 is en route.  He wanted us to   
know in case anyone called.  He stated vehicle was on side   
of road and not hindering traffic.

24-1246         0727 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 74] NORTH MAIN ST
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                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-07:31:24  Clrd-07:32:03
         Narrative:      

officer out checking vehicle and tents behind property under   
high tension lines.

         Narrative:      
Company is restoring footing on high tension towers and will   
be in the area for a few weeks in the wooded areas. They   
also have a trailer thats located at the Rail Trail   
entrance.

24-1249         0833 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up an accident report.

24-1251         0859 LARCENY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
  Location/Address:    DANIEL TER
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                       Disp-09:00:14  Enrt-09:00:16  Arvd-09:06:18  Clrd-09:14:07
         Narrative:      

Calling party reports that he while he was in the hospital   
about $400 to $500 was taken from his home.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-1253         1056 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up an accident report.

24-1254         1149 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST + OLIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                                                     Arvd-11:49:24  Clrd-12:09:27
         Narrative:      

Radar.

         Narrative:      
Cleared for side change.

24-1255         1227 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-12:27:45  Clrd-12:31:24
         Narrative:      

Warning for hands free violation.

24-1256         1239 SERVE WARRANT Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven 01/31/2024 1921
  Location/Address:    ESTHER DR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-12:42:22                 Arvd-12:45:27  Clrd-12:53:35
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-12:42:25                 Arvd-12:45:25  Clrd-16:06:06
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-12:42:27                 Arvd-12:45:25  Clrd-16:06:05
                ID:    Detective Todd M Cantalupo
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                       Disp-15:36:09                 Arvd-15:36:12  Clrd-16:06:07
         Narrative:      

Detectives attempting to serve warrant, docket   
#2415CR000391.

         Narrative:      
Unable to locate party.

24-1258         1312 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up an accident report.

24-1262         1354 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 495] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-13:54:12  Clrd-13:58:32
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front plate.

24-1263         1403 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-14:03:05  Clrd-14:04:57
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front plate.

24-1264         1411 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                                                     Arvd-14:11:54  Clrd-14:15:59
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

24-1265         1426 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-14:26:45  Clrd-14:36:08
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-1266         1442 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    [WEG 233] WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                                                     Arvd-14:42:10  Clrd-14:44:46
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for speeding.
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24-1267         1523 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued  

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-15:23:44  Clrd-15:26:53
         Narrative:      

Warning for expired inspection sticker.

24-1269         1539 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-15:39:09  Clrd-15:49:03
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-1271         1704 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:04:55  Clrd-17:58:45
         Narrative:      

220 out at youth basketball.

24-1272         1710 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    R9OUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting driver operating extremely slow on   
route 24. Transferred to MSP.

24-1273         1751 ERRATIC OPERATION CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:54:02                 Arvd-17:54:48  Clrd-17:59:15
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-17:54:05                 Arvd-17:54:47  Clrd-17:59:14
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting vehicle traveling at a slow rate and   
crossing over into the other lane.   

         Narrative:      
Party checks out okay at this time.   

24-1274         1922 K9 Request / Outside Agency Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [BRI] BRIDGE ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:24:37                 Arvd-19:24:40  Clrd-20:53:12
         Narrative:      

224 assisting J1 with K9 track for suspect who fled from a   
MV crash after J1 pursuit. WB units were not involved in   
pursuit of suspect vehicle.   

24-1275         2011 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-20:11:03  Clrd-20:17:28
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.
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24-1276         2159 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1044] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-21:59:57  Clrd-22:10:34
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Operator had a valid Haitian license. Citation issued for   
failure to inspect vehicle.

24-1277         2221 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-22:22:18                 Arvd-22:23:50  Clrd-22:46:37
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting female party experiencing chest pain.   
FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Female party being transported to Good Samaritan.   

For Date: 02/01/2024  -  Thursday   

24-1285         0122 ERRATIC OPERATION CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 02/01/2024 0133
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 236] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-01:23:46                 Arvd-01:24:16  Clrd-01:32:53
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports vehicle travelling on wrong side of road   
at a slow speed heading south on N Main.

         Narrative:      
Cruiser followed for over a mile.  Vehicle then was stopped   
and driver checked out fine.  Unable to get listing back on   
calling party based on info given.

24-1287         0402 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-04:02:57  Clrd-04:03:40
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Written warning for failure to for red light.

24-1288         0457 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 02/01/2024 0523
  Location/Address:    [WEG 773] EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-05:00:06                 Arvd-05:00:08  Clrd-05:22:08
         Narrative:      

911 Request ambulance.  Husband is breathing funny, unable   
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to get up, and bleeding from mouth.  Cruiser and ambulance   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Male party transported to the Good Samaritan Hospital by   
ambulance.

24-1289         0629 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-06:30:16  Clrd-07:17:36
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.   

24-1290         0651 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:52:39  Clrd-06:54:27
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Written warning for speeding violation.

24-1293         0732 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 02/01/2024 0856
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + ROUTE 24 OVERPASS
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-07:33:36                 Arvd-07:33:39  Clrd-07:53:01
         Narrative:      

911 report of 2 car MVA, no PI

         Narrative:      
Report to follow   

24-1297         0855 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting patient experiencing left side   
weakness. FD dispatched.

24-1299         1108 SHOPLIFTING REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-11:10:16                 Arvd-11:14:16  Clrd-11:21:52
         Narrative:      

Store manager requesting an officer to respond to a previous   
shop lifting incident.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

24-1301         1155 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                                                     Arvd-11:55:59  Clrd-12:17:26
         Narrative:      

Out assisting with to-go lunches.
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24-1302         1252 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + COPPER BEECH CIR
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-12:52:18  Clrd-12:57:13
         Narrative:      

Speeding. Citation Issued.

24-1307         1424 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    VICTORIAN WAY
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her grandmother fell and needs help   
getting up. FD dispatched.

24-1309         1503 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 794] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-15:08:27                 Arvd-15:08:28  Clrd-15:36:13
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting he ran out of gas.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle able to leave on its own power.   

24-1310         1509 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC application.

         Narrative:      
Check received and receipt given.   

24-1311         1510 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC application.

         Narrative:      
Check received and receipt given.   

24-1312         1656 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:57:18                 Arvd-16:58:14  Clrd-17:07:38
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting a 2 car MVA, no PI.

         Narrative:      
Paperwork has been exchanged, damage under $1,000.

24-1313         1725 911 HANGUP Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 open line call, no noise in the background. ALI   
showing call pinging over West Bridgewater with a 3674 meter   
radius. Upon callback, no connection was made due to an   
uninitialized phone number.



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  17
  Dispatch Log  From: 01/28/2024  Thru: 02/03/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 02/06/2024

24-1314         1732 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 86] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:32:14  Clrd-17:38:17
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.   

24-1315         1907 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 904] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-19:11:42                                Clrd-19:14:37
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 / back door motion.

         Narrative:      
Alarm company called back to cancel the alarm.

24-1316         2005 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    WEST ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-20:05:23  Clrd-20:11:21
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for failure to stop at stop sign.

24-1317         2020 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1100] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-20:20:04  Clrd-20:25:51
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for speeding.

24-1318         2038 PROPERTY RETURNED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up property. 24-1-PR and 24-2-PR   
returned.

24-1319         2045 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-20:45:03  Clrd-20:53:16
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

24-1320         2052 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher CHRISTOPHER M NEWMAN 02/01/2024 2143
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  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-20:52:41  Clrd-21:43:00
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-21:00:03                 Arvd-21:00:04  Clrd-21:30:15
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-21:26:55  Clrd-21:39:25
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:30:17                 Arvd-21:30:19  Clrd-21:42:58
         Narrative:      

MV stop. One male party 10-3.

         Narrative:      
Party is negatve Q5.

         Narrative:      
225 en route to the station with one male party, starting   
mileage 62327.6 miles.

         Narrative:      
One male party has been brought to the station, ending   
mileage 62328.6 miles.

         Narrative:      
BCI requested and en route.

         Narrative:      
Male party into booking at this time.

         Narrative:      
On call clerk set bail at $40.

         Narrative:      
RO of the vehicle has picked it up.

         Narrative:      
Party placed into cell at this time.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow. Bail money into station, on call clerk   
notified.

         Narrative:      
BCI into station for prisoner processing.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner removed from cell at this time.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner placed back in cell at this time.

         Narrative:      
Party has been bailed and released at this time.

         Refer To Arrest:      24-32-AR
            Arrest:    ANDRADE, EDSON JORGE       
           Address:    27 SYCAMORE AVE   BROCKTON, MA
               Age:    39
           Charges:    LICENSE SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH
                       IDENTIFY SELF, MV OPERATOR REFUSE
                       LIGHTS VIOLATION, MV

24-1323         2233 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-22:34:17  Clrd-22:37:19
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-22:37:24                 Arvd-22:37:25  Clrd-22:39:23
         Narrative:      

MV stop
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         Narrative:      
Citation issued. 90/7AA, 90/7

For Date: 02/02/2024  -  Friday   

24-1325         0012 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 493] MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-00:12:42  Clrd-00:12:48
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

24-1328         0048 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-00:48:25  Clrd-00:54:08
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight (passenger side).

24-1330         0056 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 495] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-00:56:56  Clrd-00:57:02
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

24-1331         0147 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-01:47:51  Clrd-01:52:04
         Narrative:      

Warning for illegal left turn.

24-1335         0316 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-03:16:31  Clrd-03:20:18
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-1336         0557 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
                ID:    Sergeant Christopher R Werner
                       Disp-06:00:47                 Arvd-06:00:55  Clrd-06:00:59
         Narrative:      

911 automated message stating owner of phone was involved in   
MVA.  Talking could be heard in background.  Then   
disconnected.  Information and location passed on to SP.  No   
other calls received by either WB or SP.  They will send   
units to search area of 24 that phone pinged to.
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24-1337         0621 ALARM, SCHOOL Building Checked / Secured  

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 02/02/2024 0633
  Location/Address:    [WEG 191] SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-06:23:04                 Arvd-06:25:04  Clrd-06:25:06
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-06:25:01  Enrt-06:25:22  Arvd-06:27:28  Clrd-06:32:53
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/Spring St School/General alarm

         Narrative:      
Accidental by School Department.  Building checks secure.

24-1338         0625 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Christopher R Werner 02/02/2024 0655
  Location/Address:    RIVER ST + SOUTH ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:25:16  Clrd-06:55:17
         Narrative:      

MV stop for attaching plates.

         Narrative:      
Plate displayed on attached vehicle was 2MRP54.  Plate is   
revo/Insc.  Vehicle is also Revo/Insc.

         Narrative:      
Mays for NIL

         Narrative:      
Mays on scene

         Narrative:      
Plates seized.  Mays has vehicle. Clear.

24-1339         0720 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + COPPER BEECH CIR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-07:20:32  Clrd-07:25:14
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front plate and window tint.

24-1341         0857 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] DEPOT ST
         Narrative:      

Easton requesting mutual aid EMS for female party making Q5   
statements. FD notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
Easton cancelling EMS.

24-1344         0959 SERVE WARRANT Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1474] ESTHER DR
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-09:59:00  Clrd-10:48:44
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-10:31:06                 Arvd-10:31:09  Clrd-11:27:59
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-10:31:07                 Arvd-10:31:09  Clrd-11:27:57
         Narrative:      

Officer out assisting detectives with serving a warrant.   
Brockton District Court docket #2415CR000391.
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         Narrative:      
Male party 10-3.   

         Narrative:      
Negative Q5.

         Narrative:      
Male party in booking at this time.

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted for mugs and prints.

         Narrative:      
Party placed in cell at this time.

         Narrative:      
BCI in station at this time.

         Narrative:      
Party out of cell with BCI.

         Narrative:      
Detectives en route to Brockton District Court with male   
prisoner.

24-1345         1046 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-10:48:47                 Arvd-10:48:48  Clrd-10:51:38
         Narrative:      

Party in station requesting to speak with an officer   
regarding a past accident.

         Narrative:      
Party advised to reach out officer who wrote the report via   
email.

24-1346         1054 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1448] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:54:47  Enrt-10:55:03  Arvd-11:00:15  Clrd-11:05:05
         Narrative:      

Employee requesting an officer to report a party taking   
property from a impounded vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Party was removing personal property from vehicle. No issues   
at this time.   

24-1349         1239 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station dropping off a license she found on the   
ground.

         Narrative:      
Party contacted via cell phone.  She will be in this week to   
pick up her license.   

24-1353         1345 ALARM, FIRE Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 7] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller a fire alarm activation. FD notified and en   
route.
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24-1355         1415 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 578] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-14:16:16                 Arvd-14:18:27  Clrd-14:24:32
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting minor MVA. No PI.

         Narrative:      
227 reporting the Volvo backed into the Chevy.

         Narrative:      
Paperwork exchanged.

24-1357         1443 DISTURBANCE CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    CROSS ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:44:19                 Arvd-14:44:52  Clrd-14:49:47
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-14:44:21                 Arvd-14:45:35  Clrd-14:49:45
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:44:22                 Arvd-14:45:05  Clrd-14:49:46
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a possible domestic going on across   
the street. Cp stated a man is yelling and is unsure if   
there is another party involved.

         Narrative:      
CP stated the involved party has calmed down and is still in   
the attached residence.

         Narrative:      
Officers reporting the involved parties were lifting   
weights, no issues at this time.

24-1360         1707 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:07:31  Clrd-18:08:08
         Narrative:      

226 monitoring traffic with stationary radar.

         Narrative:      
1 Citation issued for speeding.   

24-1361         1719 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 769] WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:19:02  Clrd-17:21:22
         Narrative:      

Warning for passing violation.

24-1362         1742 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby requesting MVA report.   
Report issued.   
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24-1363         1825 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued  

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:25:06  Clrd-18:28:05
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-1365         1908 ERRATIC OPERATION CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:11:23                 Arvd-19:11:25  Clrd-19:18:29
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:14:00                 Arvd-19:14:02  Clrd-19:18:29
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting erratic operation of attached MV.   
Caller observed several marked lanes violations and drifting   
off the road way.   

         Narrative:      
Party checks out ok.   

24-1366         2319 DISABLED MV Logged / Noted Information   

       Vicinity of:    MANLEY ST + WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-23:20:06                 Arvd-23:20:07  Clrd-23:20:08
         Narrative:      

229 out with DMV - vehicle is not in the roadway, not posing   
a hazard. Party has private tow en route with 30min ETA.   

For Date: 02/03/2024  -  Saturday   

24-1368         0025 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-00:25:49  Clrd-00:27:21
         Narrative:      

Building Appears Secure.

24-1369         0028 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1092] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-00:28:48  Clrd-00:30:03
         Narrative:      

Building Appears Secure.

24-1370         0030 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-00:30:20  Clrd-00:35:05
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight and brake light (both   
driver's side).

24-1371         0030 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 495] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-00:30:43  Clrd-00:31:56
         Narrative:      

Building Appears Secure.

24-1372         0036 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-00:36:52  Clrd-00:37:57
         Narrative:      

Building Appears Secure.

24-1373         0038 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 492] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-00:38:53  Clrd-00:39:54
         Narrative:      

Building Appears Secure.

24-1374         0040 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1242] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-00:40:55  Clrd-00:41:30
         Narrative:      

Building Appears Secure.

24-1375         0042 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 46] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-00:42:45  Clrd-00:43:36
         Narrative:      

Building Appears Secure.

24-1377         0113 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-01:13:34  Clrd-01:23:04
         Narrative:      

Warning for expired inspection sticker and defective lights.

24-1378         0128 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-01:28:31  Clrd-01:31:56
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight (passenger side).

24-1379         0144 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-01:44:54  Clrd-01:47:14
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight (passenger side).

24-1380         0209 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-02:09:29  Clrd-02:13:07
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-1381         0247 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-02:47:36  Clrd-02:54:04
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.    

24-1384         0309 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Christopher R Werner 02/03/2024 0457
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-03:09:41  Clrd-03:45:56
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-03:19:42                 Arvd-03:19:43  Clrd-04:57:16
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.  Revo/Insc

         Narrative:      
A1 en route

         Narrative:      
A-1 on scene and has MV.  Report to follow.

24-1386         0431 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 951] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-04:31:52  Clrd-05:22:32
         Narrative:      

Licensed operator to take control of the MV.  Report to   
follow.

24-1387         0554 DISABLED MV CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez 02/03/2024 0604
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST + EMERSON AVE
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-05:56:52                 Arvd-05:58:54  Clrd-06:04:00
         Narrative:      

Resident called regarding a tractor trailer parked on side   
of S Main for several hours.  Partially blocking his   
driveway.  Wishes us to check on it so it wont interfere   
with his business when he opens.

         Narrative:      
Note on windshield stating that truck has broken down and a   
company is coming at 7am to fix/remove it.  Officer   
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confirmed it is not impeding road or driveway.  Will check   
on it after 7am.  Clear for now.

24-1388         0620 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1244] PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-06:20:55  Clrd-06:23:04
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-1389         0629 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1244] PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-06:29:56  Clrd-06:48:26
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-1390         0700 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-07:00:21  Clrd-07:04:12
         Narrative:      

Warning for speedsing and defective brake light (passenger   
side).

24-1391         0719 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-07:19:30  Clrd-07:46:35
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Revo/Insc

         Narrative:      
Marks en route

         Narrative:      
Mark's on scene and has MV.  Report to follow.

24-1392         1032 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-10:32:14  Clrd-10:40:03
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for failure to inspect vehicle.

24-1393         1043 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station to drop off LTC application. Receipt   
issued.
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24-1394         1044 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information  

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station to drop off LTC application. Receipt   
issued.

24-1397         1203 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station requesting a tow release. Tow only release   
issued.

24-1399         1252 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station with a debit card she found on the street.

         Narrative:      
Multiple attempts to contact possible owner. No answer.

24-1401         1340 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station requesting a police report. Accident report   
issued.

24-1400         1358 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 714] WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-13:58:07  Clrd-14:03:02
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for speeding.

24-1402         1512 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1448] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-15:12:34                 Arvd-15:12:35  Clrd-15:24:59
         Narrative:      

Party requesting to speak with an officer regarding an issue   
with a business in town.

         Narrative:      
Walk in party advised officer that attached business changed   
her battery with an old one and left terminals loose. Also   
stated undercarriage of car was damage during tow. Party was   
advised matter is civil.

24-1403         1653 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 46] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-16:53:00  Clrd-17:34:01
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-17:00:32                 Arvd-17:00:33  Clrd-17:20:35
         Narrative:      
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MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's en-route.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's on scene.   

         Narrative:      
220 transporting female party to Brockton line. Starting   
mileage 78280.0

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage 78280.6

24-1404         1726 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:26:38  Clrd-17:29:44
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

24-1405         1735 SOLICITING Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    GOLDIE RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:55:20                 Arvd-17:55:22  Clrd-18:00:11
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting male party in an unmarked silver sedan   
soliciting in the area. No record of solicitation permits   
found at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle left the area upon 229 arrival.   

         Narrative:      
Officers checked the area but were unable to locate the   
vehicle.   

24-1406         1745 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

       Vicinity of:    STONEY RD
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-17:46:25                 Arvd-17:46:26  Clrd-17:47:11
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
227 checking on suspicious activity. Two vehicles appeared   
to be meeting in the area. Parties checked out ok,   
delivering orders.   

24-1408         1810 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    WALNUT ST + FARM RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:10:18  Clrd-18:13:04
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lane violation.

24-1410         1827 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 46] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:27:40  Clrd-18:31:07
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight (driver's side).

24-1412         1834 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST + FRIEND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:34:02  Clrd-18:35:45
         Narrative:      

Warning for failure to stop at stop sign.

24-1414         1907 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    N ELM ST + W CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:07:54  Clrd-19:14:34
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

24-1415         1922 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-19:22:03  Clrd-19:33:48
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

24-1417         1933 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:33:17  Clrd-19:37:41
         Narrative:      

Warning for no inspection sticker.

24-1418         1934 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:34:04  Clrd-19:35:32
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight (driver's side).

24-1419         1937 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1223] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:37:00  Clrd-19:43:33
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-19:43:29                 Arvd-19:43:30  Clrd-19:43:34
         Narrative:      

Officers checking vehicle and trailer that have been parked   
in the lot for several days.   
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         Narrative:      
Vehicles check out - on site for ongoing telecommunications   
work in the area.

24-1420         1952 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 02/03/2024 1954
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:52:32  Clrd-19:54:06
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:53:15                 Arvd-19:53:17  Clrd-19:54:06
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
Warning for marked lanes violation.   

24-1423         2044 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-21:53:59  Clrd-21:57:00
         Narrative:      

MV stop

         Narrative:      
Citation issued 90/17

24-1422         2054 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    HARVESTWOOD DR + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:54:03  Clrd-20:58:18
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation (tag lights).

24-1425         2203 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + FRANCIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:03:00  Clrd-22:09:34
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-22:04:24                 Arvd-22:04:25  Clrd-22:09:34
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for no tag lights and no inspection sticker.   

24-1426         2216 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:16:05  Clrd-22:20:53
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

24-1427         2225 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   
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        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-22:25:00  Clrd-22:27:10
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-22:27:15                 Arvd-22:27:17  Clrd-22:37:05
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
Party checks out okay.

24-1428         2300 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:00:00  Clrd-23:10:56
         Narrative:      

229 shuttling party to EB. Starting mileage 60406.0, 23:01

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage 60410.5   

24-1429         2306 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + WEST ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-23:06:35  Clrd-23:11:01
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

24-1430         2308 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-23:11:05                 Arvd-23:11:06  Clrd-23:52:28
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-23:11:37                 Arvd-23:11:39  Clrd-23:52:30
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-23:11:43                 Arvd-23:23:00  Clrd-23:52:24
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-23:12:38                 Arvd-23:23:00  Clrd-23:52:29
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:12:00                 Arvd-12:26:02  Clrd-02/04/2024 @ 12:26:03
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting physical altercation outside   
establishment involving three male parties. Weapons unknown.

         Narrative:      
Site security is out with all involved.   

         Narrative:      
C.P. states one of the involved hit another vehicle in the   
parking lot while attempting to flee the scene.   

         Narrative:      
MDX sustained damage to the rear passenger side of the   
vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
Altercation was verbal in nature and no clear contact was   
made between two vehicles involved. 229 will review   
surveillance video and determine if any further action is   
needed. Two parties were trespassed in the presence of 224.   
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         Narrative:      
229 at attached location for a follow up for the motor   
vehicle accident that happened last night 2/3/24.


